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henrynewman.hwn@gmail.com

From: Sunny Jo <sunny.jo@innerwest.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 15 July 2021 12:12 PM
To: henrynewman.hwn@gmail.com
Cc: Manod Wickramasinghe
Subject: Tempe South LATM study - deferred

Hi Henry 
  
Transport for NSW has called for a meeting between Council staff, councillors, Ministers Office, and TfNSW staff in 
attendance, to discuss the concerns regarding the proposed LATM study, traffic signals and the Bunnings site in 
Tempe. The face to face meeting was scheduled for 25 June 2021, however was deferred due to the recent Covid 
stay-at-home order. As there are direct implications from this meeting to the LATM study, the Traffic Committee 
would be unable to endorse the LATM study at its July meeting. 
  
I have therefore been instructed to defer the final Tempe South LATM study report going to the Local Traffic 
Committee, pending the outcomes from this meeting. Understanding that this matter has been deferred in the past, 
we will make effort to get this report endorsed and adopted by Council at the next opportunity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sunny Jo 
 

Coordinator Traffic Engineering Services (North)
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Council acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of these lands, the Gadigal-Wangal people of the Eora Nation.

 
 
 
 
  

  
 

 
 
 

 


